
Monday 20th May 2024

Year 3A & 3B Earns Class Dojo Reward - A trip to South Park

Dear Parents/Carers,

We're delighted to announce that Year 3A & 3B have reached their target of 1,500 Class Dojo points! This
fantastic achievement means they've earned a whole-class reward, which will take place on Tuesday, 11th
June 2024.

This term, we'll be celebrating with an afternoon at South Park in the park area and on the football field.

We're incredibly proud of the children's hard work and determination in reaching their Class Dojo goal. We're
sure you'll join us in congratulating them!

Thank you for your continued support this term.

Sincerely,

Mr Allchin and Mrs Ford

Class Teachers


